Hello Dear Dharma friends...

How are you all? We hope fine and in a good health. We thank you for supporting and fulfilling the dreams of Khen Rinpoche. It's almost three months that we had started the hostel facility for the children. The students are doing well in studies. In the 3rd term exam, about 75% of children improved in their percentage and rank. We hope they will continue this effort and make remarkable progress in their final term exam.

As it is said, 'The pictures speak more than a word', we would like to share some of the activities of the children in the hostel.



Every morning and evening the students have tuition class. From the next week the final term exam of the students is going to start. So the children are putting in lots of effort to secure a good rank in the exam. We hope their wishes and our hopes will be fulfilled.



After the class children have their morning breakfast, which is actually lunch here in Nepal. We provide the children their homely food. So they enjoy it and eat to their content.



They leave for their school at 9:45 AM. They walk to the school as it is very close to the hostel.



After coming back from the school the children change their uniform and have a tea break. After that they have about 1 hour free. The boys use to play football and some other games like; long jump, high jump and running.



In the free time as the boys prefer to play the girls are keener to do plantation. They have planted some flower saplings. They take care and water it every day. They use this free time also for washing and taking bath.



Every Saturday the students have leave. On that day, the children clean the compound. They pick up all the plastic and the paper in and around the campus. We burn the papers and give the plastic for recycle.





They don't just pick the paper and plastic but they also clean their bed rooms and the class rooms on Saturdays. On the rest of the days there is a lady who comes twice a week to clean their rooms and class rooms.



Some of the students are Christian. As they cannot go to the mass, they make their prayers in their class every weekend. Some Hindu students also accompany them.



The children are now very excited because we recently got the connection of home dish. Now the children enjoy watching their favorite shows on weekend and on their holidays from the school.



Finally we thank you all. We pray for your good health and long life. And we hope to see you soon.

Thank you very much... We miss you all.